Dear Second Grade Student,

Below is a list of suggested school supplies that will be helpful for you

to keep in class next year. They will help you to work well and stay
organized.

Small Headphones for the computer -(NOT earbuds or earplugs)
LABELED WITH YOUR CHILD'S NAME

2 plastic pocket folders (horizontal pockets only)

3 JUMBO glue sticks (unlabeled to be placed into a class sharing
container)

1 box of thin magic markers (Crayola is best)

2 boxes of Crayola crayons (no more than 32) we are saving the extra
box to replenish the students’ crayons in the end of January

2 boxes of Crayola colored pencils (no more than 12) we are saving the
extra box to replenish the students’ pencils in the end of January

a plastic pencil box

1 pair of child safe scissors to keep in pencil box

3 marble composition books (2 Word Study and Spanish)

1 pack of white unlined 3in. x 5in. index cards

1 post-it pad (about 2 in. x 3 in. size) unlabeled to be placed into a
class sharing container

3 dozen pencils (unlabeled to be placed into a class sharing
container-preferably TLICONDEROGA brand and sharpened if at all
possible)

2 block erasers- unlabeled to be placed into a class sharing container
2 yellow only please highlighters

1 black only please dry-erase marker

recent photo of yourself for our class book

a favorite book

Boys-box of gallon size Ziploc Slide freezer bags (they are stronger)
Girls-box of quart size Ziploc Slide freezer bags (they are stronger)
2 boxes of tissues for classroom supply

Smock for Art and other projects - an old tee-shirt is perfect

DAILY: A small healthy snack and juice box or water bottle (please bring
daily packed separately from lunch)

Sincerely.
The Second Grade Teachers



